
Paint a mural with us Saturday!

Over the weekend of November 6 & 7, we will convene
our statewide Teen Action Council (TAC) for our
quarterly in-person weekend retreat. This event will be
extra special because our kind hosts at Joshua Station
have allowed TAC to design and paint a mural at their
location... and even better, you're invited! Come help
us paint on Saturday evening and join us Sunday for a
pizza party and unveiling to celebrate the project!

New - Fill Your World With
Good Video

Red Ribbon Week

Annual Red Ribbon Week,
which promotes youth

substance use prevention
came to a close on Oct. 31
but let's carry on the effort

year-round. We can all
encourage youth to make
positive, healthy choices

from our classrooms,
medical offices, coffee

shops, soccer fields and
inside our homes.

More Fill Your
World With
Good Pics

https://www.facebook.com/riseabovecolorado/videos/296813452028063/
https://www.redribbon.org/about


Teens across Colorado have shared how they fill their
world with good and avoid substance misuse. We
combined some recent submissions into a video that
we're sharing far and wide - see if you recognize anyone
you know! You can access the video by clicking on the
photo above or at this link.
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